
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE                                  

Question No. 118 

Senator Humphries asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2010: 

Please provide the operational and organisational cost for the proposed visit by the President of the 
United States. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
The Australian Federal Police expended $56,252, primarily consisting of planning costs, in regard 
to the subsequently postponed visit by President Obama. 
 
As the visit did not proceed, there was no requirement to progress planning to an operational state 
and no additional resources were committed. 
 


